Dear Friend of Collegiate Cattlewomen:

We are excited to team up with Hoss's Steak and Sea House to raise money for a very worthy cause.
Please consider visiting the Hoss's location(s) listed below on 2/17/2010 to aid us in raising money to

benefit Collegiate Cattlewomen.

Print this email and present it on 2/17/2010 at Hoss's in State College

Hoss's will then donate 20% of your total check paid to Collegiate Cattlewomen

*New this year: If your group raises $1200 or more in sales, Hoss's will donate 25%! This applies to
single day, single store events only.

Group #7186

Please print and present this email when ordering. Voucher distribution is prohibited on Hoss's property. Thank

you for your cooperation.



